

NWSLC Nuneaton Campus 0330 058 3000 info@midlandat.co.uk www.midlandat.co.uk

17 February 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

You will be aware that the Midland Academies Trust has been working closely with the Department for Education to identify a new sponsor for Nuneaton Academy since the unexpected withdrawal of Tudor Grange Academies Trust earlier this month.

I am delighted to share with you the news that the Midland Academies Trust board has identified United Learning as the new preferred sponsor for Nuneaton Academy, subject to due diligence and the Regional Director's final decision.

This is positive news for Nuneaton Academy because United Learning shares a similar ethos and values based on creating successful futures for its pupils. United Learning supports the strong local identity and unique character of all the schools within its national group. In joining United Learning, Nuneaton Academy would be supported to develop its strengths and continue to improve, enabling it to achieve the absolute best for its pupils.

In the forthcoming weeks, while the due diligence process is undertaken, we are keen to ensure that school improvement work continues at pace at Nuneaton Academy. We are pleased to let you know that United Learning will be providing an interim Executive Principal who will start immediately after half term to support interim Principal Peter Gilbride.

The Midland Academies Trust will engage with United Learning to support the academy to maintain and build upon the considerable progress it has made thus far and we will work to ensure a smooth transfer for Nuneaton Academy in the interests of pupils, staff, and the wider community.

Yours sincerely

mason Plant

Marion Plant, OBE FCGI

Chief Executive Officer







